
WIFFLE BALL TEAM 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled that your child has chosen to participate in the Wiffle Ball Team during Team 
Time at Benton Intermediate School. Team Time will take place every other Tuesday from 1:20 
PM to 2:40 PM on the school’s outdoor field. 

This program offers students a fun and engaging opportunity to connect with others while 
enjoying a recreational activity they love. No prior knowledge of the game is necessary — we 
will teach all participants the rules and fundamentals of Wiffle Ball. 

Students will be divided into four teams, each identified by a different colored headband. Each 
team will consist of twelve players, with two teams competing during each session. All 
necessary equipment will be provided, so there is no need for students to bring any gear. 

Our primary goal is to promote teamwork, sportsmanship, and a positive atmosphere where 
every player, regardless of skill level, feels included and supported. 

To help cover the cost of equipment and support activities such as a potential holiday 
celebration and an end-of-year party, we kindly request a small contribution of $5 per member 
per semester. The payment deadline will be September 23, 2025. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to a fun and rewarding year! 

 

Yours in Physical Education, 

Coach Lindsey Riley and Coach Erika Livers 

 

 


